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SYSL Board Meeting 

Tuesday, July 14, 2009 
CALL TO ORDER: 

Annual General Meeting called to order at 7:43 by Marlene Vega, SYSL president  

 

ROLL CALL:    All present. OLG hosted. Kelly Scott from Wilson Trophy gave a short presentation. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

Motion to approve made by Southgate, seconded by Land Park. Motion passed unanimously. 

 

FIRST VICE REPORT: 

None. 

 

HEAD COACH REPORT: 

Completed the "F" courses in South Florin that began June 27, with 21 coaches, all from SYSL. Dixon, July 19,  

has 25 registered. Parkway, starting Sept. 13 is still wide open. Please check the SYSL website. 

 

HEAD REFEREE REPORT: 

None. Ed not here. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

 No report. Sac United still owes $200 for an outstanding fine. 

 

REGISTRAR’S REPORT: 

The Metro teams were all due and all but two were fine…the two were still missing forms and such. Lamination 

nights are coming up at the end of July and the beginning of August. Registration numbers are at 75% of last 

year to this point. We're at 6.470. 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT: 

East Sac will host the next Club Manager's Board Meeting Turn Verein 

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT: 

At the June  District meeting, Marlene reported that Division 1 teams may now play in Division 3 or Division 4 

tournaments if approved by the District 6 commissioner, Kathy Ayala.  

The District has issues with referee assigners. Rancho Cordova is having an assigner course. Check their 

website for the details. Only 2 of SYSL's 15 clubs have licensed assigners (by a count of hands). 

Association Cup rules will be posted soon on the District 6 website. The due date has been moved up.  

The CPL mandatory meeting is August 14.  

TOP Soccer Program (check the District 6 website).  

If you are not taking a coach back into your Club, just send a letter saying "not accepting" - no explanation is 

necessary nor should be put there.  

The District is looking at the Metro PAD taking in the CPL's PAD. 

 



COMMITTEE REPORT: 

Metro - U-10 teams with underage players will only be allowed to have legit 8 and 9 year olds, starting next 

year. A reminder that we will play two games on the weekend of Sept. 19-20 so we can have the tournament 

bye weekend on Sept 27-28 (don't forget to reserve your Metro field for Sunday 9/20!) The August mandatory 

meetings out in Orangevale are Tues. Sept 1 for up through U-14's and Wed. Sept 2 for U-16 and U19. One of 

the coaches on your goldenrod must attend. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

There will not be a District Cup for Class 4 U-10 teams. 

South Florin is working on the design of the SYSL pin and will bring it to the next meeting for approval. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Land Park motioned to approve River Park's change in uniform. Southgate seconded. Motion passed 

unanimously. 

Dixon questioned whether West Sac teams should have to stay and play in WS and not use Dixon fields or 

referees. Marlene stressed that we are a league. There is a crossover because now clubs are now in charge of 

getting fields rather than SYSL. Clubs need to work together. 

 

GOOD OF GAME: 

Three players from Valley Hi and OLG are going to Florida to try out for the National team.  

Thanks to OLG for hosting and providing the delicious Mexican meal. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Motion to adjourn by Land Park. Seconded by Woodland. Meeting adjourned at 8:50. 

 

NEXT MEETING:      Host Club: East Sac      Location: Turn Verein 

3349 J St., Sacramento, CA 95816    See SYSL website for map and directions 


